

УКРАЇНСЬКА ПРАВОСЛАВНА ЦЕРКВА В КАНАДІ UKRAINIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH OF CANADA L'ÉGLISE ORTHODOXE UKRAINIENNE DU CANADA

9 St. John's Avenue, Winnipeg, Manitoba R2W 1G8
Tel. (204) 586-3093 (204) 582-8709 Fax. (204) 582-5241
web site: www.uocc.ca e-mail: consistory@uocc.ca

Monday, May 26, 2025

Христос Воскрес! Christ is Risen!

To: All Priests and Parish Councils

Subject: Reminder – Registration for the XXV Sobor is Now Open

Dear Reverend Fathers and Esteemed Parish Council Members,

This is a kind reminder that **registration for the XXV Sobor of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church of Canada is now open**. All required documents and information are available on the **Sobor page of the UOCC website**. Please ensure that **all forms are completed and appropriately signed** so that your delegates are officially registered.

Please take note of the following key dates and details:

- Registration opens: Wednesday, July 9th at 2:00 PM
- Clergy Conference (at the Delta Hotel):
 - o Begins with a Moleben at 3:00 PM
 - Followed by the Conference at 4:00 PM
- Sobor Opening Divine Liturgy: Thursday, July 10th at 7:00 AM
- Closing Divine Liturgy at Holy Trinity Metropolitan Cathedral: Sunday, July 13th
 - Transportation will be provided to the Cathedral
 - A secure luggage room will be available for those checking out that morning

All additional Sobor information will be sent to registered delegates later in June.

We thank you for your attention and support.

In Christ, Sobor Planning Committee